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Mr. Chairman,
1. I have the honour to speak under this item on behalf of the Group of 77 and China.

2. The Group would like to express full support to returning US Dollars 291,000 to the Government
of Kuwait, reflecting two thirds of the adjusted net credits available in the account of the United
Nations Irag-Kuwait Observation Mission, in line with the decision 63/557 taken by the General
Assembly in its 63rd Session.

3 The Group firmly believes that the issue of returning the money to the Government of Kuwait
should be resolved swiftly and separated from the overall discussion on closed peacekeeping
missions.

4. Accordingly, the Group is tabling a draft decision in this regard, and looks forward to its adoption
by the Fifth Committee as soon as possible.

Thank you, Mr. Chairman.



